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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 10:13 AM
To: 'Paul Mann'
Subject: RE: FPL Greed

Good morning Mr. Mann, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul Mann [mailto:pdmann125@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2016 9:26 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Greed 
 
Sirs: The more I read about FP&L the more I believe they should be investigated for abuse of their position as South 
Florida’s only provider of power. 
They have no regard for the public that they serve, acting like a privately held corporation with no public/civic 
responsibilities. 
They would destroy our skylines and neighborhoods with power lines that do not even serve us, they over-charge with 
no regard for the public’s ability to cope with their need for more profit, and they work hard to preserve a monopoly 
when the public may very well be served better by breaking up their choke hold on South Florida. 
A utility like FP&L should be a non-profit organization as its primary responsibility should not be profit, but public 
service, and these two goals are mutually exclusive - they look for profits no matter how much pain or quality-of-life 
reductions they produce. 
I think the best thing for South Florida is to break them up into smaller non-profit utilities. 
Paul Mann 
Miami 
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